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Update your Responsible List

Whether you’ve had your alarm system for a long time or have just recently had it installed,
you may need to update your responsible list. The responsible list is the list of names and
phone numbers of everyone that will get called when your alarm is tripped.

Do you remember the last time you updated your responsible list?
Have you changed your cell phone provider?
Have you changed your cell phone number?
Have you gotten rid of your home phone?
Do you remember everyone on your responsible list?
Do you remember the order that they are called if your alarm system is tripped?
Have any of their phone numbers changed?

Please take the time to go over your list of responsibles by calling us or our Central Station.
We want to make sure the right people are called when your alarm system trips!

It’s the middle of the night, you're sleeping soundly, dreaming about.....well, whatever it is
you dream about. When all of a sudden you're awoken to the sound of a loud, piercing
beeping sound! Did the alarm go off?! Groggily, you finally realize that, no, it’s the keypad
on the wall. Why is it beeping, and why now? You notice the yellow triangle trouble light.
At this point, we'd like to apologize for any inconvenience. However, something is wrong
with the alarm system and it’s better to know now than not know at all.

But we still need to find out what’s wrong with the alarm, and how do we make it stop
beeping? Simply pressing the () button will make it stop. For how long? That depends.
Typically, though, it’s not an emergency. Either a battery is low, or your phone lines are
down, or your power is off -most of which are just temporary. If you would like to trouble-
shoot your system at this point, our ‘cheat sheet’ which is available on-line at our website
can help with that. You're certainly welcome to call us and we can talk you through
it. Otherwise, press that () button to get some peace and quiet.
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